
Executive Summary 

Topic: Computer Purchase 

Meeting Date:  May 22, 2017 

 

 

Summary 

 

The District would like to purchase 139 computers and monitors to replace aging workstations 
across the district.     
 
The Technology Department has received a quote based on the COSTARS state contract 
through Connection.     
 
Funding will be from dollars earmarked through the Technology 7 year plan for computer 
replacements.   
 

Recommended Motion 

 

That the Board of School Directors approves the purchase of 139 computers and monitors for the 

amount of $99,975.75 to Connection under the COSTARS state contract pricing program.   

 
 

 


